
 

         Kamloops, 30/09/2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrari, 
 
After the Jury meeting on 29/09/2023, during the FIPS-Mouche Masters 
World Fly Fishing Championship in Kamloops, the Jury took following 
decision: 
 
 
An official warning has been issued to the ITA team captain for: 
 
o the breaking of rule in Art 15.4; 
o unsportsmanlike behaviour from his team; 
o the use of the knowledge of the location of the beat to be fished. (draw 
no longer  
secret). 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Paul Vekemans 
Vice-President 
+32 475 783357 
FIPS-Mouche.com 
 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fips-mouche.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C04d963af02d84113ea9208d9e6f324ea%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637794754231095715%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=bBVdIFUO0odx%2FXR3DQ6BrTJwWjPE0HppJ4%2FxrDUGK5Y%3D&reserved=0

